Aug 22, 2025

Dear Parish Family:

During the past several months work has been initiated to prepare for a future Feasibility Study for St. Mary's.

The firm RDG Planning and Design has been hired to complete a consensus from our parish community of our current and future needs to serve our anticipated growth.

RDG will meet with our church committees, offer surveys and questionnaires and develop a conceptual consensus to facilitate this parish growth.

A Feasibility Study will then be our next step.

I ask for your involvement and support as we begin this very important time in the life of our church.

Prayerfully yours,

Father Joseph